
 
 
 
February 22, 2021 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center  
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
RE: Advice 21-003 / UM 1930—Community Solar Program Purchase Agreement 
Revisions 
 
 
On January 11, 2021, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or the Company) filed with the 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) Advice 21-0021 proposing revisions to both 
Schedule 127, Community Solar Program – Option Participation for Qualifying Customers 
(Schedule 127), and its Community Solar Program (CSP) Purchase Agreement. On January 21, 
2021, Commission Staff contacted PacifiCorp requesting the Company resubmit these revisions 
as separate filings so Commission Staff could consider the issues individually. 
 
At the request of Commission Staff, PacifiCorp submitted for filing in Advice 21-003 and docket 
UM 1930 the revised CSP Purchase Agreement originally filed on January 11, 2021, in Advice 
21-002. In that filing PacifiCorp requested an effective date of February 24, 2021 for these 
proposed revisions.  PacifiCorp submits this filing to modify the requested effective date for 
these proposed revisions to March 24, 2021, based on discussions with Commission Staff.   
 
Please direct any informal inquiries regarding this filing to Cathie Allen, Regulatory Affairs 
Manager, at (503) 813-5934. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
 

 
1 Docket No. UM 1930, Advice Letter 21-002, January 11, 2021. 


